
To whom it may concern, 

My name is Rohit Walia, President of the Information Technology Student Association 
(ITSA) at York University. As club President, I work closely with many students who have 
Executive roles within ITSA. I consider Ammar Chohan to be one of the most studious and 
responsible members of our organization. Ammar was one of the very first students to join 
ITSA and he proved himself to be a valuable asset to the organization. 

Ammar has outstanding leadership and organizational skills. He is able to successfully 
complete multiple tasks with positive results while maintaining his GPA and despite 
deadline pressures. 

Ammar’s role within ITSA was VP of Bit Clinic. Bit Clinic is a service ITSA provides to York 
University students; Similar to a walk-in-clinic, our Bit Clinic handled technical issues and 
repairs.  In addition to managing the administrative duties, Ammar also managed a team of 
Bit Clinic Technicians. In summary, he drove the bit clinic segment of ITSA to success with a 
growth of 300% within the first academic year. 

Although Ammar’s focus of study of Computer Science, I can see he is a very business 
oriented person. He demonstrated this by creating and implementing the Bit Clinics 
organizational structure and policies. 

To conclude, I would like to restate my strong recommendation for Ammar Chohan. If you 
have any further questions regarding Ammar’s ability or this recommendation, please do 
not hesitate to contact me using the information on this letter. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 
Rohit Walia 
President, Information Technology Student Association 
itsa@yorku.ca 
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